
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                               
 

That meets at 701 South Wilbur, Sayre, PA 18840  
(570) 886-1838  

Arthur Barry, Evangelist- (607) 280-1732 
Paul Cowles, Evangelist- (607) 592-8091 

December 4, 2022 
 

 

                                        All the Churches of Christ greet you. 
Romans 16:16 

 

                        WELCOME! 

Sunday Bible Class- 9:30 a.m. 

       Worship- 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday Bible Study-6:30 p.m. 

 
Today’s Sermon:   Fish, “Peter”, Fish! 

Paul will be preaching today. 
 

Scripture Reading:     Luke 5:1-11 
 
Sermons are recorded and are available for listening on the 
church website. 
Bulletins are archived on the website. 
Notes for Sunday morning and Wednesday evening classes are 
available on the website.  
valleycitieschurchofchrist.org 
Find us on Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc 
 

Headphones are available for the hearing impaired. 
 
 

Sandy came up with this idea of illustrating the armor of God from 
Ephesians 6:10-20 for a ladies group study she is involved with. 

http://www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc


 
ANNOUNCEMENTS / UPCOMING EVENTS… 

 
 

❖ Sunday Morning Bible Class: Arthur is teaching from 
Romans. 

❖ Wednesday Evening Bible Class: 6:30pm December 7, 
on Zoom, Paul is teaching from 1Peter.  

❖ Next Potluck and Bring-a-Friend Sunday December 18th.  
❖ Ladies’ Class –Next class January 3, 2023. Make sure 

you have a copy of the new book, Women of the 
Genesis by Cindy Colley. 

❖ Next 5th Sunday Singing- January 29th.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Sandy has copies of the new Ladies’ Class book with her 
today- Women of the Genesis by Cindy Colley. 
 
Our December Potluck Dinner in two weeks (18th) will be a 
festive affair with fun and games. Also please plan to bring 
extra food as we plan to advertise to the Valley Cities area to 
join us for the meal. 
 
Miki’s long-time friend and former neighbor Diana DeLosa, 
who has visited with us, lost her grandson, Tyler, age 19, last 
week.  
 
Paulette’s friend and colleague Deb Ward lost her son 
Jonathan on Friday from a sudden heart attack. 

 

PRAYERS 

• Continue to pray sincerely for the people of 
Ukraine in this time of tribulation, especially 
those in the church both in Ukraine and in Russia 
and surrounding countries. 

• Pray for comfort for the DeLosa family after the 
passing of their grandson, Tyler. 

• Pray for comfort for the Ward family after the 
passing of Jonathan. 

• Pray for Jerry Lowe as he considers having a knee 
replaced. Also pray for him to get connected with 
a local church in Las Vegas where he can get a 
ride to worship. 

• Pray for Henry as he has started radiation 
therapy for his cancer. Also, both Henry and 
Caroline have been ill since just before 
Thanksgiving. Pray for their good health to 
return. 

 
Pray for these people: 

▪ Mike Walls (frontal lobe dementia), and his wife 
Carrie and the family. Mike will return to Cedars Sinai 
Hospital in L.A. for surgery on Jan 30 and 31, 2023. 
▪ Zach Cowles (overseas deployment with the Army) 
The situation is becoming tense where he is stationed. 
▪ Dan Myers (lung cancer) 
▪ Darlene’s friend Connie (stage 4 lung cancer, spread 
to brain)  
▪ Doug Elsbree’s friend Dave Merrill- (liver cancer) He 
has now quit work.  
▪ Jim Sexton (esophageal cancer) not out of the woods 
yet, but lymph system appears clear of cancer. 
 
 
If you have any PRAYERS or NEWS that you would like included in 
the bulletin, please contact Sandy at barncat7237@gmail.com or 
text or call (607) 261-0911. 

mailto:barncat7237@gmail.com

